
 
TBCS Special Board of Directors Meeting Minutes – 2/21/2015 
 
Present: Rudy Crawford, Dave Dockery, Tom Lembke, Jack Marscher, Lynne 
Robertson and Donna Ryder 
 
Others: 1 guest 
 
It was decided that we would move from the present location as soon as proper 
arrangements were made. 
 
We will continue to look at possible sites. 
 
As the first step in checking on the possible 1079 Cephas location, Lynne Robertson will 
modify the boiler-plate lease that was received from Alison Blair, representative of that 
location. It will be sent to board members for comments and suggestions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Lynne Robertson, Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 


